CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING
MONDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2018

A special meeting of the City Civil Service Commission was held on Monday,
October 1, 2018 at 1340 Poydras St., Suite 964, Orleans Tower. Ms. Doddie
Smith, Personnel Administrator of the Management Services Division, called the
roll. Present were Commission Vice-Chairperson Ronald McClain,
Commissioner Stephen Caputo and Commissioner Clifton J. Moore, Jr.
Chairperson Michelle Craig was absent. Vice-Chairperson McClain convened
the meeting at 10:05 a.m. and proceeded by sounding the Commission’s docket.
At 12:11 p.m., on motion of Commissioner Moore and seconded by
Commissioner Caputo, the Commission voted unanimously to go into executive
session to discuss matters taken under advisement.

The Commission completed its executive session and Vice-Chairperson
McClain moved to come out of executive session at 12:56 p.m. The motion was
seconded by Commissioner Moore and approved unanimously. With no other
communications to consider, on motion of Vice-Chairperson McClain and
seconded by Commissioner Moore, the Commission voted unanimously to adjourn
the meeting at 12:57 p.m.
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